
Announcements 
June 16, 2024 

 
If you are worshiping with us for the first time, welcome! Please join us for refreshments and 

conversation in the parlour after the service. 

• The Halo report has been completed for Melville.  This report asks what is the socio-economic 
value of our ministry and service to the wider community? In other words, If our congregation 
disappeared, what would it cost the municipality to replace the programs, services and 
activities we provide with and for our neighbours? Now that the numbers are in it's time to hear 
about next steps for this information and how Melville can benefit.  The presentation will be held 
in the Sanctuary this Tuesday at 7pm and all welcome. 

• Can You hear me? Council is asking members of the Congregation to help everyone hear better 
during the Worship service.   If you are using the microphone, remember to speak slowly and 
clearly and keep your mouth close to the microphone.  In this way no one will miss 
anything.  Thank you. 

• Lock it up!  From time to time when you arrive at Melville during the week, you may find the 
parking lot door locked during office hours.  If you do, kindly phone the office or ring the doorbell 
and someone will look after you.  Thank you for your understanding. 

• Broadview subscriptions are now due!  To renew your subscription or to sign up, please see 
Ralph Rainford.  The cost is $30.00.  A great magazine at a reasonable cost. 

• Our Garage, Bake and Plant Sale continues Friday and Saturday 8 am to 4 pm.  We receive 
new donations each week and have lots of customers come in. This week on our bake table we 
have lots of rhubarb custard pies and some rhubarb crisps and many more treats such as 
fudge, squares and muffins. Our plant sale will include some really nice hostas and other 
perennials. If you wish to donate just bring in items early Friday a.m. or at another time, contact 
Lorna 519-787-0570, 519-994-1939. 

• The Rogersons - Celtic/Folk Family Band Concert, Arthur United Church, Saturday, June 22, 
7:00 PM (doors open at 6:30 PM). Tickets are $20.00, and available at Donna’s Designs for You 
in Arthur or contact Karen for info or to e-transfer at 519-848-5659. Join us for an enchanting 
evening of Celtic and Folk music. 

 

 

 

 

 


